Nearburg Producing Company

Exploration and Production
P.O. Box 823085

5447 Glen Lakes Drive
Dallas, Texas 75382-3085
214-739-1778

FAX 214-739-4819

June 6, 1991

Mrs. Eveilyn Downs
State of New Mexico
Energy & Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

RE: PERLA #1

SECTION 19-T19S-R36E

LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO
Dear Evelyn:

I spoke with Bonnie Prichard today concerning a June test allowable for
the referenced well. As she was not able to give verbal approval, she
spoke with Eddie Seay. He gave verbal approval to move the unused portion
(3,000 barrels of oil) of our May test allowable during the month of June.

Ms. Prichard requested a brief explanation of the circumstances
necessitating this request. The well was shut in during May awaiting
surface test equipment.

Yours very truly,
NEARBURG PRODUCING COMPANY
LA oo, ph0

Mildred Simpkins
Production Analyst
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